
December 23rd

Last day at school & 
Party Time!

We were fortunate to have 
engaged the services of two 
highly acclaimed chefs.
The    sausages   were
cooked  to  perfection!

David entertains at the piano.



4th December. Despite a forcast of 
rain, the morning remained fine 
and the Shed's garage sale went 
off without a hitch. The sale added 
$2,283 to our coffers and Graham 
(the money) Bowker went home 
with a huge smile on his face.
Thank you to Graham Aitken who 
led this project. He too left smiling.



Brian's antique pram restoration 
is nearing completion.

William made a lovely job of 
restoring this chair.

This makes our efforts all 
worthwhile. Happy children playing 
with the treasure found in the chest. 
I wonder where it came from?

Look what washed up on 
the Ahuriri beach.

Progress on the chook house.
What a difference a couple of 
weeks makes. The chook 
house is being built for Marewa 
school.
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